
 

 

 

McDermott Announces Results of 2025 Annual General Meeting of Members 
 

HOUSTON – September 8, 2025 – McDermott International, Ltd today announced the final voting results of its 
2025 Annual General Meeting of Members held virtually on Friday, September 5, 2025. 
 
At the meeting, Members increased the size of the Board of Directors (the “Board”) from nine to ten directors and 
authorized the Board to fill vacancies on the Board as and when it sees fit.   
 
Members elected Messrs. Craig Broderick, Neil Bruce, Michael Martino, Joseph Marushack, Lee McIntire, Michael 
McKelvy, Farhad Nanji, Paul Soldatos and Ms. Barbara Duganier to McDermott’s Board, all for terms extending 
until the 2026 Annual General Meeting of Members. 
 
In addition, Members appointed Ernst and Young, LLP as the Company’s Auditor for a term extending until the 
2026 Annual General Meeting of Members and authorized the Audit Committee of the Board of Directors to 
set the Auditor’s remuneration. 
 
 
 

 


